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From: Planning Policy
Subject: FW: Local Plan Consultation

 
 
 

From: Cllr David Key <DKey@eastdevon.gov.uk>  
Sent: 01 December 2022 12:23 
To: Ed Freeman <EFreeman@eastdevon.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Local Plan Consultation 
 
Dear Mr. Freeman, 
Unfortunately I am unable to attend the consultation meetings but I would like to 
put my point across to say that Upottery in my opinion is sustainable with the 
following advantages.    School, church, village hall, public house with shop carrying 
essentials, petrol station, car sales, A303 restaurant, post office one day week, bus 
service to Taunton and Honiton. 
Surely this makes the village sustainable with all these which have more than 
Broadhembury which is supposed to be sustainable. 
I hope a positive decision can be made on Upottery as we need further low cost 
houses for local young families. 
Kind regards 
Cllr. David Key.  Dunkeswell and Otterhead Ward. 

Sent from my iPad 
 

 


